## Burlington Town Council Special Meeting December 3, 2015 6:30 p.m.

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Thursday, December 3 at 6:30 p.m. in Town Hall with Council's Moore, Teddy Huffer, and Steve Michael and Town Marshal Jill Hammond present.

Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger is absent.

Discussion is held regarding options and pricing as presented for a new police vehicle.

Discussion is held regarding the request for additional funding from the Carroll County Chamber of Commerce.

Discussion is held regarding animal ordinance draft.

Discussion is held regarding possible Tazer and gun purchase for the police department.

Moore motions to adjourn meeting at 7:40 p.m. Michael 2nds. All Ayes. Meeting adjourned.

Stan Moore, President

Teddy Huffer, Vice-President